
Jane Shadel Spillmann 

On March, 15th, 2021 Jane Shadel Spillmann passed away.  

She was former curator of American glass at the Corning Museum of Glass in Corning, NY.  

Jane Spillmann joined the Corning Museum of Glass in 1965 and in 1978 became the 
Museum’s curator of American glass. She retired from this position in April 2013.  

She has published numerous articles and books, including European Glass Furnishings  
for Eastern Palaces and The American Cut Glass Industry. 

She was a member of the American Association of Museums, where she has served on  
the Board. She was also a member of the National American Glass Club, having been 
elected president in 2013 and the American Cut Glass Association, serving as vice 
president since 2011.  

Other memberships include ICOM, Mid-Atlantic Association of Museums, Rushlight Club, 
and The Glass Circle, London.  

She was the General Secretary of the AIHV from 2003 until 2012. 

The glass community regrets very much the passing of Jane Shadel Spillman and  
will always remember her.  

 
 

J. S. Spillmann unveiling the American glass postage stamp in 1999 
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